
Invitation to View Development Proposals 

The Town and Country Planning (Scotland) Act 1997 as amended by the Town and Country Planning 
(Development Management Procedure) (Scotland) Regulations 2013 

 

Land at former Black Isle Wildlife Park, Drumsmittal, North Kessock, Inverness, IV1 3XF 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Members of the public are invited by RFA (Development Planning) to view plans for a proposed holiday 

park development, including holiday chalets, camping pods, tent pitches, hotel accommodation, 

formation of access and landscaping and associated infrastructure on the former Black Isle Wildlife 

Park. A further manned public exhibition will take place as part of the consultation process on the 

following date: 

Wednesday 21st August 2019 at The Old Ticket Office,  

Main Street, North Kessock, IV1 3XN 

from 2.00pm to 7.00pm. 

Questionnaires will be available at the event and can be handed back to staff on the day or sent to RFA 

thereafter. All comments and feedback should be made to RFA by 4th September 2019. 

Please send completed questionnaires via email to stuart@rickfincassociates.com, or by post to RFA | 

3 Walker Street | Edinburgh | EH3 7JY.  

Feedback at this stage does not constitute formal representation to The Highland Council. An 

opportunity to make formal representations to the Council will exist if a subsequent planning application 

is made. 
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